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Lacock Fletcher

To: Jason Roberdeau
Subject: RE: revised letter of intent

From: Jason Roberdeau [mailto:jroberdeau@rushmore.com]
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 2:06 PM

To: Lacock Fletcher

Subject: RE: revised letter of intent

The existing digital reader sign is 2’-5” high by 12°-0” wide.

Jason Roberdeau, LEEDAPBD+C
Project Architect

Williams & Associates Architecture, Inc.

125 E. Colorado Blvd, Suite 2A

Spearfish, SD 57783

P‘h: 60? 642-2990
I'x: 605 642-3339 RECEIVED
DEC 17 2012
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Fisting Sivio be Retildaed
See sign type "A".

R

\ |Existing digital reader board to
be replaced. See sign type "A".




